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Letters to the Editor 
 
 

Dear SFM, 
 
I would like to buy a 2010 January 
banzuke poster or two.  Since I 
don't live in Japan (anymore), 
where can I buy them on the 
internet?  Please help. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Mike, Canada 
 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
Thankyou for sending in a letter 
with a rare theme. 
 
I have searched the internet up 
and down and have yet to find a 
website which sells banzuke.  

There may be some members of 
www.sumoforum.net who possess 
extra banzuke and are willing to 
sell some direct to you.  Are you a 
member of this site?  
 
There was a time when the Hana 
no Mai restaurant, located next to 
Ryogoku station, sold banzuke.  
Alas, a few months ago, this 
restaurant regrettably stopped 
selling all sumo memorabilia.  If 
you ever come to Japan again, the 
Takahashi Sumo Memorabilia 
store in Ryogoku often has 
banzuke back copies.   
 
Hope this advice helps. 
 
All the best, 
Chris Gould, Editor 
Sumo Fan Magazine
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